
Neighborhood Meeting with NHDOT re Maplewood Avenue Bridge Project 
 
New Franklin School on June 4th at 6 PM 
 
At the request of the neighborhood in the Cutts Avenue area, staff has arranged for a meeting 
between the impacted neighborhoods and the NHDOT project manager for the Maplewood 
Bridge replacement project. The meeting will be at New Franklin School on June 4th at 6 PM. 
 
 
The replacement of the Maplewood Avenue Bridge over Route 1 Bypass (NHDOT Project 
13455C), has already begun with the movement of utility lines in the area of the bridge. The 
expected date for the old bridge to be taken out of service is August 1, 2014. The planned project 
completion date is October 23, 2015. 

 

Mark Nelson 
Director of Parking & Transportation 


